
 

 
 
 
 
from Decoupling to Galaxies and the Large-scale structure - FIRST ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
We are pleased to announce that we will hold an open Conference to celebrate the career of 
Diego García Lambas “from Decoupling to Galaxies and the Large-scale structure”, 
(https://dgl-fest.iate.conicet.unc.edu.ar/). The conference will take place from December 9th to 
December 12th, 2025, at the Auditorio CONICET-IMBIV, Facultad de Ciencias Exactas Físicas 
y Naturales, Universidad Nacional de Córdoba, in the city of Córdoba, Argentina.  
 
This scientific meeting celebrates the distinguished career of Professor Diego García Lambas, 
whose work has significantly advanced cosmology and extragalactic astronomy, particularly in 
Argentina. His research on the large-scale structure of the universe and galaxy formation and 
evolution has opened new avenues for our understanding of the cosmos. 

The event will gather colleagues, students, and collaborators to discuss developments in 
observational cosmology and galaxy formation; fields in which Diego has left an enduring 
legacy. Furthermore, the meeting will honor his commitment to training new generations of 
astronomers and his strategic vision for placing Argentina at the forefront of astronomical 
research. 

We will charge a registration fee of us$200 at the time of registration to help cover the cost of 
coffee breaks and general expenses of the meeting.  Since our aim is that all interested people 
can attend this meeting, there is a reasonable possibility to waive the registration fee upon 
request.  We will make all efforts to lower the fee depending on support from other sources; we 
will inform any changes in subsequent announcements. 
 
For a detailed look at the list of confirmed speakers, we cordially invite you to visit: 
https://dgl-fest.iate.conicet.unc.edu.ar/2024/06/10/invited-speakers/ 
 
IMPORTANT DATES: 
➔​ June 2nd 2025: Registration and Abstract submission open at  
https://dgl-fest.iate.conicet.unc.edu.ar/2024/06/20/registration/. 
➔​ August 1th 2025: Abstract submission closes. 
➔​ September 12th 2025: Communication of accepted talks and posters. 
 
SCIENTIFIC ORGANIZING COMMITTEE: 

-​ Hernán Muriel (IATE) 
-​ Sol Alonso (ICATE, San Juan) 
-​ Patricia Tissera (PUC Chile) 
-​ Sofía Cora (UN La Plata) 
-​ Saulo Carneiro (Salvador de Bahia) 
-​ Oscar Reula (FaMAF, Córdoba) 
-​ Ariel Sánchez (MPE, Garching) 
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We encourage you to share this announcement with colleagues and students who may be 
interested.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to the Organizing Committee at: 
DGL.Fest@iate.conicet.unc.edu.ar 
 
Looking forward to seeing you in December, 
 
The LOC (Nelson Padilla, Dante Paz, Facundo Toscano, Sebastián Gualpa, Silvio Rodríguez, 
Ana O’Mill, Heliana Luparello, Facundo Rodríguez, Patricio Colazo, Carlos Valotto, Carlos 
Bornancini) 
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